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Dear Honorable Sen Carney and Rep Kuhn and distinguished members of the 
Judiciary,
   This is Robin Smith in regards to LD1154 sponsored by Rep. Paul.
  This is a very good idea! I totally agree with the concept that support should be 
provided for the woman delivering a baby with fetal anomalies that will not survive.  
She needs support but also it would be very compassionate for the baby to receive  
'hospice care' keeping it as comfortable as it can be until it 'expires' naturally.
  This is a totally  wonderful idea.


